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Nonnye Grant 

To: Paula lsler 
Subject: RE: Bankruptcy - TJ225 and TX554 - C:TC Communications Corp. d/b/a One Communications 

Good afternoon Paula, will remove the "bankruptcy" marking from MCD for CTC 
Communications Corp/ d/b/a One Commuinication (TJ225 and TX554.) Thanks, for letting me 
know. N 

From: Paula Isler 
Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2009 3:40 PM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: Bankruptcy - TJ225 and TX554 - CTC Communications Corp. d/b/a One Communications 

Hi Nonnye: 

I am researching those companies that are marked as being in bankruptcy and found one that needs the 
bankruptcy mark removed. According t o  my research in PACEFE, the company filed for Chapter 11 
bankruptcy in the District of Delaware on October 3,2002, an,d emerged from bankruptcy on October 2, 
2008. Therefore, the company is no longer in bankruptcy proceedings. Please remove. Thanks. 

6/4/2009 


